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Friday, 24 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers of Avocet Class, 
 
As you may know, Mrs Swanson is expecting a baby, so I am writing to let you know about 
the arrangements for her maternity leave. 
 
We have secured the services of Ms Margaret Warne, who is a very experienced teacher of 
all primary age children, especially those in Years 5 & 6. 
 
It is expected that Mrs Swanson will start her maternity leave after Friday, 7 June, and that 
Ms Warne will start with us on Wednesday, 5 June, so that there is an overlap in which 
transition can take place.  Ms Warne has committed to be with us for the rest of the academic, 
in the first instance. 
 
I am sure that you would like to join me in welcoming Ms Warne to Priestley Primary School, 
and wishing Mrs Swanson every happiness and blessing until we see her again. 
 
With best wishes 
 

L Coles 
 
Mr L Coles 
Interim Headteacher 
 

 


